
Lanny Kenner 
District 7  
Bismarck North Dakota 58503  
Requesting yes votes 
On House Bill 1605  
 
Chairman Ruby and committee members of the House human services committee,  
 
My name is Lanny Kenner and I'm requesting for you to pass house bill 1605 relating to fluoride 
in our drinking water.  Through The years there have been many peer reviewed case studies 
regarding the detrimental effects of fluoridated water to our health.  Here are just some of the 
possible problems from fluoridated water:   
Fluoride in drinking water can cause dental fluorosis, skeletal fluorosis, arthritis, bone 
damage, osteoporosis, muscular damage, fatigue, and joint-related problems.  The NIH 
and many other health groups have done studies regarding fluoridated water.  Fluoride 
should be removed from our municipal water systems.  If someone wants to add their 
own fluoride no one is stopping them from doing it. 
Please pass this bill with a yes vote for our health safety. 
 
Thank you Lanny Kenner 
 


